
From: Marlene Hopkins <Marlene.Hopkins@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Friday, June 30, 2023 4:00 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Matthew Beaudet <Matthew.Beaudet@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject:  
 

Hi Steve: 
 
Flowers were delivered to 2045 West Washington to my attention, with a card from someone 
named Mike that reads "Best Boss Ever." In addition, the same individual(s) sent John Scott a 
box of candy. 
 
There is no name or company on any of the items that were sent for us to return them.   
 
The flowers are brightening up the lobby and we will sit the candy out for staff on Monday. 
 
Please advise if you need any additional information. 
 
Marlene Hopkins 
First Deputy Commissioner 
Department of Buildings 
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